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Dear Friends,
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What a year! The Security Foundation (TSF) had a transformational 2023, thanks to the wonderful support of our 

many corporate and individual donors. TSF raised more than $2.3 million in 2023 through sponsorship of events 

supporting the Domestic Security Alliance Council (DSAC) and/or the Overseas Security Advisory Council (OSAC) 

and other gifts to TSF.

This past year certainly was a milestone year. You will read more on our many accomplishments within these pages. 

Of note, in February 2023, we merged with the former Domestic Security Partnership to fund programs for DSAC, 

creating a true, comprehensive TSF portfolio of public-private partnerships across global and domestic security. 

Last May, we sponsored our first DSAC Annual Meeting and TSF Reception. 

Another achievement was convening and hosting last April’s first-ever Joint DEI Summit for leading security 

organizations: ASIS, DSAC, ISMA, OSAC and TSF. We continue to spearhead ongoing collaborative initiatives to 

address diversity, equity and inclusion efforts in security. At the end of 2023, Rich Davis completed his two impactful 

terms as TSF President and remains on the Board as a trusted, visionary member. Dave Komendat, formerly TSF 

Vice President, began his tenure as President on January 1, 2024. 

Of course, in late 2023, we unveiled our new name and look, officially becoming The Security Foundation on 

January 1, 2024. This is an important evolution in our leading role as a trusted convener for security public-private 

partnerships. TSF’s impartial approach of unbiased collaboration and unmatched cooperation enables us to better 

deploy our donors’ purposeful investments. Through donor support, we can embrace an education-first mindset 

and a future-focused vision across the security community.

As TSF, in partnership with you and other donors, our mission remains to better enable a safer, more secure, more 

connected world for U.S. citizens and interests at home and abroad. With your ongoing generosity, we look forward 

to deepening this commitment.

 

Sincerely,

Rich Davis

President, 2018-2023

Peggy O’Neill

Executive Director

Peggy O’Neill
Executive Director

Rich Davis
President. 2018-2023



TS F  I M PACT
In 2023, The Security Foundation’s support of public-private partnerships encompassed domestic and global 
security for the first time in its history. We continued our ongoing, founding support of OSAC, while adding funding 
for DSAC events and programs through the merger with the former Domestic Security Partnership (DSP). 

Our merger with DSP was met with overwhelming support. For donors, a singular nonprofit organization addressing 
domestic and global funding needs allows more choice in program support and more efficiency with giving. 
Administration of TSF-funded grants for programs is more streamlined for government partners and TSF staff. The 
Board of DSP and TSF merged, creating a cohesive group of the industry’s most trusted leaders. 

“TSF’s merger with DSP broadens the possibilities for continued and new networking and information-sharing 
programs, encompassing the incredible work the security public-private partnerships do in the U.S. and across the 
globe.”

- Brad Brekke  |  Former DSP board president, TSF Co-Founder in 2011

“TSF's rebranding reflects our industry's need for a trusted organization to bring together and better evaluate and 
support new public-private sector engagements to enable more of the dialogue that is important to all of us and to the 
security of this nation." 

- Dave Komendat  |  TSF President, 2024 beginning of tenure

Our new logo represents who TSF is today and 
our vision for the future. The bold, overlapping 
lines of the logo’s abstract globe convey the 
collaboration, connection and diversity TSF 
enables across public-private partnerships, 
regions and industry. The intersections are also 
a nod to longitude and latitude lines and the 
reach of the security community across our 
nation and world.

Keeping the traditional colors of the former 
International Security Foundation (ISF) was 
an intentional design decision. We are proud 
of what we accomplished as the ISF and the 
foundation the support of our many donors 
created for a bold future. 
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Year in Review

82 OSAC Events
Funded in 2023

448+ TSF-Funded 
Events Since 2011

$9 Million+ Raised 
Since 2011

16 DSAC Events
Funded in 2023

$2.3 Million Raised
in 2023

600+ Organizations 
Supporting TSF Since 2011
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This past year was significant for TSF Board leadership. 
The Board continued its strategic planning process and its 
important work in diversity, equity and inclusion efforts for 
the security industry. In April 2023, TSF hosted the first-
ever Joint DEI Summit for leading security organizations: 
ASIS, DSAC, ISMA, OSAC and TSF.

On December 31, 2023, Rich Davis, TSF President for the 
past six years, completed his two terms, transitioning 
to his valued role as an active TSF Board member 
with unparalleled perspective on our organization. We 
celebrated Rich’s leadership of TSF and the broader 
security community at the 12th Annual TSF Dinner with 
heartfelt remarks and a surprise tribute video showcasing 
the impact of his leadership and legendary commitment 
to creating deeper connections and a palpable sense of 
community across our profession. As TSF President, he 
led on several important accomplishments: the creation 
of a TSF endowment and TSF’s Nonprofit Grants Program; 
diversification of TSF’s Board of Directors; the merger with 
the Domestic Security Partnership; and the expansion of 
TSF staff. 

On December 31, we also bid a fond farewell to longtime 
Board members Jerry Brennan and Dan Schler, who 
completed their terms of service. Both leaders have 
contributed greatly to the growth of TSF through their 
talents, time and trusted, steady guidance.

TSF Leadership

50% BOARD DIVERSITY
In 2022, TSF’s Board set a goal of reaching this milestone in 
2025. With the new slate of Board members who joined on 
January 1, 2024 (Karen Frank, Joe Olivarez and Arlin Pedrick), we 
reached this important objective a year earlier.

Rich and his wife Dar enjoying his tribute at the TSF Dinner.

PRESIDENT
Rich Davis 

United Airlines, Retired

VICE PRESIDENT
David S. Komendat 

The Boeing Company, Retired

SECRETARY
Kelly Johnstone 

The Coca-Cola Company, Retired 

TREASURER
Keith Slotter 

JetBlue

Erik Antons 
Whirlpool Corporation

Brad Brekke 
Corporate Security Advisors

Jerry Brennan 
Security Management Resources

Ava A. Cooper Davis 
Deloitte

Gregg Dunn 
The Church of Jesus Christ 

of Latter-day Saints, Retired

Kevin Friker 
Equinix

Jeffrey Gilbert 
The Coca-Cola Company

Mark Krause 
Target Corporation

Margaret Levine 
Bridgestone Americas, Inc., Retired

Nick Lovrien 
Meta

Mike Merritt 
Home Depot

Buffy Payne 
Novelis

Michael Peaster 
McDonald’s Corporation, Retired

Daniel E. Schlehr 
L3Harris Technologies

Edward B. Silverman 
Allied Universal®

EX-OFFICIO
Peggy F. O’Neill 

TSF Executive Director

EMERITUS
Grant Ashley 

Merck & Co., Inc., Retired

Ronald Iden 
The Walt Disney Company, Retired

John McClurg 
BlackBerry

David Schrimp 
3M, Retired

2023 BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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With the February 2023 merger with the former Domestic Security Partnership (DSP), we now sponsor DSAC-led 
programs in support of its vital partnership with the FBI and DHS. We hosted our inaugural DSAC Annual Meeting and 
TSF Reception on May 2, 2023, at the J.W. Marriott in Washington, D.C. The cocktail reception celebrated the 
dedicated duty of care of DSAC members across the nation and offered important networking opportunities to further 
connections.

TSF sponsored 14 other DSAC events in 2023, helping to expand and deepen the vibrancy of the collaboration 
between public and private sectors to strengthen domestic security.

DSAC Support 

2023 DSAC DISTINGUISHED ACHIEVEMENT AWARD WINNERS

DSAC DISTINGUISHED ACHIEVEMENT AWARD RECIPIENTS:  FBI PRIVATE 
SECTOR COORDINATOR AND DHS FIELD REPRESENTATIVE

Distinguished Achievement Award 
Recipient FBI/DHS Headquarters 
Representative:

Amanda Dobbin, DSAC Team Lead. 
Pictured with Ken Wainstein (left), Under 
Secretary for Intelligence and Analysis, 
DHS, and Paul Abbate (right), FBI Deputy 
Director

Jill Pettorelli, Special 
Agent, FBI, Private Sector 
Coordinator, Chicago Field 
Office

Ron Iden, TSF Emeritus Board member and retired Chief Security Officer, The Walt 
Disney Company, received the DHS Intelligence & Analysis Medallion for his exceptional 
service over his career. Pictured (from left): Ken Wainstein; Mary Ellen Callahan, 
Assistant Secretary for DHS Countering Weapons of Mass Destruction (CWMD) Office; 
Ron Iden; and John Tien, DHS Deputy Secretary.

Distinguished Achievement Award 
Recipient FBI/DHS Special Agent in 
Charge: 

Lisa Palmieri, DHS, Director, Northeast 
Region, Office of Intelligence and 
Analysis, pictured with Ken Wainstein

Jonathan Richeson, DHS 
Protective Security Advisor, 
Seattle Division

Distinguished Achievement Award 
Recipient FBI/DHS Field Regional Director:

Oliver E. Rich, Jr. (center), FBI Special 
Agent in Charge, San Antonio Division, 
pictured with Paul Abbate (left) and Rich 
Davis, TSF President, 2018-2023 (right)

Andrew Sekela, FBI, Private 
Sector Coordinator, Tampa 
Division

Richard Turzanski, DHS 
Protective
Security Advisor, Philadelphia
District
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Networking across the public and private sectors is a critical part of the DSAC Annual Meeting 
and TSF Reception and all DSAC events. Pictured: Matthew Goard and Deirdre Fike, DSAC 
Executive Working Group, Private Sector Co-Chair.

2023 DSAC Annual Meeting
& TSF Reception Sponsors

PLATINUM

Target Corporation

GOLD

McKesson

SILVER

The Boeing Company

Capital One

CrowdStrike

JP Morgan Chase

RTX

Stryker

Walmart

The Walt Disney Company

BRONZE

Accenture

American Airlines

Bayer U.S.

Charter Communications

Chevron Corporation

Deloitte LP

Merck

NextEra Energy

Siemans USA

TD Bank

United Therapeutics Corporation

PATRON SPONSORS

ABB Inc.

Allied Universal®

Ally Bank

AT&T

Cigna

The Coca-Cola Company

Consolidated Edison

Equinix

Global Guardian

The Greenbrier Companies

Home Depot

Invesco

Juniper Networks, Inc.

L3Harris

McDonald’s

Oxy

Sanofi

Security Management Resources 
(SMR Group)

Southern Company

Verisign

Vornado Realty Trust

In December, TSF sponsored 
DSAC’s Graduate Domestic Security 
Executive Academy. The weeklong 
Leadership in Security training 
program with the FBI included 
outstanding speakers, a tour of 
Gettysburg and networking.

The 2023 DSAC Annual Meeting, 
sponsored by TSF

PREMIUM SPONSORS

ADM

American Express

ASIS International

Assurant

Avangrid

DTCC

Eli Lilly

Excelerate Energy

Executive Summit Series™

Ingram Micro

JetBlue

Land O’Lakes

M&T Bank

Mall of America

Meta

New York Life Insurance
Company

ScottsMiracle-Gro Company

SI Placement

Southern California Edison

Under Armour
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The 12th Annual TSF Dinner, held November 15, 2023, at 
the stunning National Building Museum in Washington, 
D.C., welcomed nearly 1,000 security professionals from 
the public and private sectors to celebrate OSAC. This 
evening, which is one of the most anticipated networking 
events in our industry, was exceptional, thanks to the 
generosity of our many sponsors, individual ticket 
purchasers and guests. 

12th Annual TSF Dinner

Rich Davis (2nd from right) received the George P. Shultz Award for 
Excellence to OSAC. He finished two remarkable terms as TSF President. The 
evening’s festivities included a surprise tribute video and heartfelt remarks 
by Dave Komendat (far left), now TSF President.  Pictured with Peggy O’Neill, 
TSF Executive Director and Sue Gordon, former Principal Deputy Director of 
National Intelligence and TSF Dinner Keynote Speaker.

Peggy O’Neill’s remarks as TSF 
Executive Director included a tribute 
to the OSAC Council, words of deep 
gratitude to Rich Davis and the 
Dinner sponsors and the first look at 
the new TSF logo and branding.

Jonathan Capehart, Associate Editor, 
The Washington Post, and MSNBC 
Anchor, “The Saturday/Sunday 
Show with Jonathan Capehart,” 
served as emcee. 

Security legend Sue Gordon, former Principal Deputy Director of National 
Intelligence, was the Dinner’s Keynote Speaker. Her insightful remarks on the 
issues facing security today, presented in her trademark style of authenticity, 
astuteness, humor and warmth, inspired the audience. 
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To watch excerpts 
of her remarks,

scan the QR code:

Sponsors enjoyed the VIP Reception with Sue Gordon.
Pictured, security leaders from Silver Sponsor John Deere.
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Distinguished Achievement Award Regional Security Officer Recipient: 
Fernando Matus (right), Regional Security Officer, Bogota. Pictured with his 
brother, Carlos Matus, Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary and Director of 
the Diplomatic Security Service, Bureau of Diplomatic Security

Common Interest Committee Achievement Award Recipient: Faith-Based 
Sector Committee (FBSC). Pictured (center) Jeremy Yamin, FBSC Vice-Chair, 
with Lisa Oliveri (left), OSAC Council member and Global Safety & Security 
Director, National Democratic Institute, and Peggy O’Neill

Distinguished Achievement Award Program Office Recipient: Phil Walker, 
OSAC Major Events Lead (center) with recent Private-Sector Co-Chair, OSAC 
Council, Pete Short, Corporate Security Director, Ball Corporation, and Peggy 
O’Neill, TSF Executive Director

Country Chapter Achievement 
Award Recipient: OSAC 
Johannesburg-South Africa. 
Private-Sector Co-Chair Andrew 
Kelly (second from left) and 
Public-Sector Chair RSO Denis 
O’Sullivan (second from right), 
with Lisa Oliveri and Peggy O'Neill

Distinguished Achievement Award Private Sector Recipient: Dominik 
Vanicek (center), Campus Security Manager EMEA, Google Germany and 
Private Sector Co-Chair of OSAC Germany, with Pete Short and Peggy O'Neill

9

Securityfdn.org              ANNUAL REPORT 2023

2023 OSAC Distinguished 
Achievement Award Winners



2023 TSF Dinner Sponsors
DIAMOND

Allied Universal® 

Google LLC

PLATINUM

Dataminr

Meta

Roku, Inc. 

Target Corporation

GOLD

Adobe

Colgate-Palmolive Company

Delta Air Lines, Inc

International SOS

Pinkerton

RTX

SILVER

Airbnb

American Airlines

AT&T

The Boeing Company

The Coca-Cola Company

Crisis24

Emergent Risk International

Global Guardian

John Deere

LifeRaft (Navigator)

Ontic

PepsiCo, Inc.

Sibylline

Stryker

United Airlines

Verizon

Walmart

BRONZE

Accenture

AlertMedia

Atlas Air Worldwide

Capital One

Cargill

Chemonics International

The Church of Latter-day Saints 
Foundation

Control Risks

Everbridge

Fiserv

Global Guardian

KPMG

Metro One LPSG, Inc.

National Basketball Association

Owens Corning

Polaris Corporate Risk 
Management

Prosegur Global Risk Services

Prudential Financial

S&P Global

UnitedHealth Group

Visa

The Walt Disney Company

Whirlpool Corporation

PATRON SPONSORS

ASIS International/CSO Center for 
Leadership & Development

AWS Wickr

Bloomberg Philanthropies

Bristol-Meyers Squibb

Cooke & Associates, Inc.

Elevance Health

Equinix

Excelerate Energy

Global Elite Group

Hilton

Home Depot

Ledlow Security Group

Merck & Co.

MetLife

News Corp

Oracle Corporation

Prescient

Sanofi

SC Johnson

Security Management Resources 
(SMR Group)

Seerist

Starbucks Coffee Company

Verisign

PREMIUM SPONSORS

Assurant

Corporate Security Advisors, LLC

Deloitte

Impossible Foods

Land O’Lakes

Novartis

10



Diamond Sponsor Spotlight 
We are deeply grateful to the generous leadership of our Diamond Sponsors for the 12th Annual TSF Dinner. Thank you, Allied Universal® and 
Google, for such meaningful, standard-bearing support of this event, and in turn, OSAC programs throughout the year.

“Inspired by our shared vision of service and safety, Allied Universal® is 
steadfast in our support of TSF and the value it provides through 
networking, resources, education, fundraising and so much more. TSF’s 
commitment to public-private partnership enables and empowers Allied 
Universal to provide a more secure world for our clients, employees and 
the communities we serve around the globe. Thank you, TSF and OSAC, 
for being our partners in making the world a safer place.”

-Edward B. Silverman, CPP, Chief Global Ambassador, Allied Universal®

Allied Universal’s TSF Support: 
Leadership Donor Since 2018
Consecutive Diamond Sponsor Since 2022

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THE

13th Annual TSF Dinner
Wednesday, November 20, 2024

National Building Museum
Washington, D.C.

For details, visit securityfdn.org/tsf-dinner

During OSAC Week, TSF sponsored two Northeastern University students and 
emerging security leaders, Jada Howard (2nd from left) and Olivia Chislett 
(2nd from right), pictured with new TSF Board of Directors, Joe Olivarez and 
Karen Frank, at the student Meet and Greet with U.S. Department of State 
officials and OSAC representatives. Jada and Olivia also attended the 12th 
Annual TSF Dinner.

Eddie Silverman (2nd from left), Allied Universal’s Global Ambassador and 
TSF Board of Directors member, at the 2023 TSF Dinner with the Hon. Sue 
Gordon, former Principal Deputy Director of National Intelligence and TSF 
Dinner Keynote Speaker, and his sons, Aaron Silverman (left) and Andrew 
Silverman (right)

The stunning National Building Museum in Washington, D.C. is the location 
for the annual TSF Dinner.
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Global Security Pride (GSP) for LGBTQI+ affiliated security professionals and allies held its 
second TSF-funded event as an OSAC Common Interest Committee on November 13, 2023, 
an Evening Reception at Nestle in Arlington, Virginia. Pictured, GSP Committee members.

Peggy O’Neill, TSF Executive Director, and Carlos Matus, Principal Deputy 
Assistant Secretary and Director of the Diplomatic Security Service, Bureau 
of Diplomatic Security, at the 2023 GSP Evening Reception

Creating a Stronger, More 
Diverse Security Profession

The April 2023 Joint DEI Summit Group brought together leaders from 
across security’s public-private partnerships.

ANNUAL REPORT 2023             Securityfdn.org

For more on DEI, contact
Carly Coaty, TSF Director of Programs
carlycoaty@securityfdn.org
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Diversity, equity, and inclusion (DEI) are essential for every industry 
to thrive, particularly the security industry. When making decisions in 
times of crisis and working proactively to create protocol and systems 
to prevent the unthinkable, diverse perspectives through gender, 
race, sexual orientation, backgrounds, cultural touchstones and more 
make the critical difference in security.

To grow our industry’s diversity of leadership and foster 
representation to produce a more authentic reflection of the 
communities we safeguard, TSF convened the first Joint DEI Summit, 
on April 11, 2023, at The Boeing Company. Leaders from security 
nonprofits and public-private partnerships embraced the shared goal 
of developing DEI programming, recruitment and data collection to 
impact every sector of the security and safety profession in the U.S. 
and abroad.

Since, we have continued our collaborative efforts, which are focusing 
on increasing access, engagement and retention of women, People of 
Color and LGBTQI+ groups, with target audiences of college-aged and 
entry-level professionals. 

Read more about our collaborative efforts at securityfdn.org/DEI.
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Common Interest Committee, Country 
Chapter and Topical Forum Event Sponsors
We are deeply grateful to the many corporations and individuals who sponsor OSAC Common Interest Committee and Country Chapter events 
across the world and sponsored the 2023 Topical Forum on Crisis Management, held at the U.S. Department of State.  

Country Chapter Event Sponsors

Common Interest 
Committee 
Sponsors

Topical Forum 
Sponsors

PLATINUM
CEVA Logistics 
Dataminr
Global Guardian 

GOLD
Allied Universal®
Capital One
Chevron Corporation
The Coca-Cola Company
Control Risks
GIF Consulting
International SOS
On Call International
Resecurity, Inc.
Roku, Inc.
RTX
Sibylline
Target Corporation 

SILVER 
Allegiant Global Partners
Elevance Health
Eli Lilly
Emergent Risk International
GardaWorld
Helmerich & Payne Inc.
Hilton
Wyndham Worldwide 

PLATINUM
AFIMAC Global 
AS3 Driver Training 
Bloomberg 
Dataminr

GOLD
Impossible Foods
Kyndryl
MultiLatin Advisors
PICA Corporation
SSR Personnel
Starbucks Coffee Company
Tactical Troop
X Cyber Group Ltd.

BRONZE
BL Harbert International
BMW of North America, LLC
Brian Dixon 
Sentry Concepts Ltd

PLATINUM
Global Guardian

GOLD
Resecurity, Inc.

SILVER
Dataminr
On Call International

PATRON
Grobstein Teeple LLP

BRONZE
Bulundum
Collette Travel Services, Inc.
Crisis24
I-OnAsia
Jonesy (Scott Jones)
Meta
Ontic
Southern Pulse LLC
Woodside Energy

PATRON
ASIS International Miami Chapter
Delta Strategic Solutions
Excelerate Energy
Grobstein Teeple LLP
HiveWatch
Peggy O’Neill
Safe-esteem

The OSAC India – Chennai Country Chapter meeting in November 2023.

The Latin America Regional Committee at its fall 2023 conference at 
Florida International University. 
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Members

JOSH PHILLIPS 
Senior Director, Global Security & Resilience, Chipotle
TSF Member since 2023

"I am proud to support The Security Foundation as I believe a 
stronger connection between the private and public security 
sectors is essential to our company—and national and global—
security. The collaboration and cooperation fostered by DSAC 
and OSAC, through TSF, has been invaluable to my team as we 
seek to keep our company and people safe"

PLATINUM MEMBER
Harry Arruda

SILVER MEMBER
James Holthaus
George McCloskey
Sylvester Okere
Josh Phillips

BRONZE MEMBER
Matthew Bettenhausen
Brian Chin
Kevin Cliff
Siobhan Clune
Charity Dean
Kellen Giuda
Mark Lowry
Pat Mahoney
Sean Mullis
Jeremy Rodriguez, CPP
Robert Soderberg, CPP
Cathal Walsh

What does TSF membership support?
Becoming a TSF member is a wonderful way to advance our work supporting public-private 
partnerships worldwide. Individual memberships range from $250 to $1,500, and one 
membership fee can often fully fund an OSAC Country Chapter meeting or a DSAC Field Office 
Meeting. 

Members receive a new TSF Pin and/or TSF Challenge Coin, depending on the membership level, 
and other benefits. For details, visit securityfdn.org/membership

TSF Pin and TSF Challenge Coin
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Nonprofit Grants Program Recipients
TSF launched its Nonprofit Grants Program in 2020 to aid the important work of smaller, security-related nonprofits in the U.S. Funded by gifts 
from TSF Board members restricted specifically to support smaller, U.S.-based nonprofits serving the security industry, the program has helped 
nonprofits build capacity and better serve their mission.

The nonprofit Diplomatic Security Foundation (DSF) to help 
fund DSF’s grants program assisting Diplomatic Security 

members, their immediate family and colleagues in the law 
enforcement and U.S. foreign affairs community.

In 2023, we proudly supported the following nonprofits:

Securityfdn.org              ANNUAL REPORT 2023

First-time recipient Girl Security for its National Workforce 
Fellowship, one of two tracts within Girl Security’s Workforce 

Training Program. 

Hostage US, our inaugural recipient in 2020, to support 
development office and fundraising efforts.

Las Vegas Metropolitan Police Department Foundation to 
support the 2023 LVMPD and LinCT-AA International 

Counterterrorism Conference.
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INTERESTED IN APPLYING?
Each year, TSF holds two rounds of 
grant applications and awards 
through its Nonprofit Grants 
Programs.

For application cycles and eligibility 
requirements, visit
securityfdn.org/nonprofitgrants.

Lauren Bean Buitta (far left), Girl Security founder and CEO, attended the 
12th Annual TSF Dinner and networked with emerging security leaders and 
Northeastern University students Olivia Chislett (2nd from left), Zoe Dahl 
(2nd from right) and Jada Howard (far right). TSF sponsored Olivia and Jada’s 
OSAC Week participation. Also pictured is Khushal Safi, Northeastern’s Global 
Security Head and OSAC Middle East North Africa Regional Committee 
member. 



2023 Donors and Sponsors
$50,000+
Allied Universal®
Google LLC
Roku, Inc.
Target Corporation

 $25,000+
Adobe
American Airlines
The Boeing Company
Capital One 
The Coca-Cola Company
Colgate-Palmolive Company
Delta Air Lines, Inc.
Global Guardian
International SOS
McKesson
Meta
Pinkerton
Roku, Inc.
RTX
Stryker
Walmart
The Walt Disney Company
 

$10,000+
AlertMedia
Atlas Air Worldwide
Bayer U.S.
Cargill
CEVA Logistics
Charter Communications
Chemonics
Deloitte LP
The Church of Latter-day Saints 
Foundation
Equinix
Everbridge
Fiserv
Home Depot
KPMG 
Metro One LPSG, Inc.
National Basketball Association
NextEra Energy 
Owens Corning
Polaris Corporate Risk
Management 
Prosegur Global Risk Services
Prudential Financial
S&P Global
Sanofi 
Security Management Resources 
(SMR Group)
Siemens USA
TD Bank
United Therapeutics Corporation
UnitedHealth Group
Verisign
Visa
Whirlpool Corporation

$5,000+
ABB Inc
Ally Bank
ASIS International
AWS Wickr
Bloomberg Philanthropies
Bristol-Myers Squibb 
Cigna
Consolidated Edison
Cooke & Associates, Inc.
E. & J. Gallo Winery
Elevance Health
Eli Lilly
Excelerate Energy
GIF Consulting
Global Elite Group
The Greenbrier Companies
Hilton 
Invesco
Juniper Networks, Inc.
L3Harris 
Ledlow Security Group
McDonald's
MetLife
News Corp
Oxy
On Call International
Oracle
Prescient
Resecurity, Inc.
SC Johnson
Seerist
Southern Company
Starbucks Coffee Company
Vornado Realty Trust
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$15,000+
Accenture
Airbnb
AT&T
Chevron Corporation
Control Risks
Crisis24
CrowdStrike
Emergent Risk International LLC
John Deere
JP Morgan Chase
LifeRaft (Navigator)
Merck
Ontic
PepsiCo, Inc.
Sibylline 
United Airlines
Verizon

The 2023 OSAC Topical Forum on Crisis Management, sponsored by TSF
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Donors and Sponsors
$2,500+
,
GardaWorld
Land O'Lakes
Scotts Miracle-Gro Company
Southern California Edison
Wyndham Worldwide

 $1,000+
ADM
AFIMAC Global
Allegiant Global Partners 
American Express
AS3 Driver Training
Assurant
Bulundum 
Collette Travel Services, Inc.
DTCC
Executive Summit Series ™
Helmerich & Payne Inc.
Ingram Micro
I-OnAsia
JetBlue
M&T Bank
Mall of America
Nebel and Schlehr LLC
New York Life Insurance Company
Peggy O'Neill
Jonesy (Scott Jones)
SI Placement
Southern Pulse LLC
Under Armour
Lynda and William Webster 
Woodside Energy
The Walt Disney Company
 

$500+
ASIS International Miami Chapter
Avangrid
Delta Strategic Solutions
Grobstein Teeple LLP
HiveWatch
Impossible Foods
Kyndryl
MultiLatin Advisors
PICA Corporation
Safe-esteem
SSR Personnel
Tactical Troop
X Cyber Group Ltd.

$100+
BL Harbert International
BMW of North America, LLC
Brian Dixon
John Imhoff
Max Security Solutions
Sentry Concepts Ltd

“Security is a team sport. In challenging times, everyone 
needs to be working together. Target gives to The Security 
Foundation because TSF has our best interests in mind and 
because it’s an investment in people and the security 
industry. TSF supports programs that drive public-private 
partnerships to engage in meaningful work for the broader 
community.”
Mark Krause, Senior Director, Corporate Security, 
Target Corporation
TSF Board member

“Boeing continues its long commitment to The Security 
Foundation, OSAC and DSAC communities, recognizing them 
as vital resources in the public-private domain of security. It 
is through these key relationships we are better advised, 
better informed and ultimately able to make effective safety 
and risk management decisions for our people, our 
customers and our company.”
Richard Puckett, Vice President, Chief Security Officer, 
The Boeing Company

2023 Country Chapter Meeting for OSAC Bangladesh



Financials
JANUARY - DECEMBER 2023

REVENUE

Donations  

Membership  

Corporate Sponsorships 

Event Tickets 

Investment Income

Total Revenue

$819,942 

$44,000  

$1,415,831 

$55,000 

$113,070

$2,447,843

EXPENDITURES

Program  

Administrative 

Fundraising 

Total Expenditures

$1,555,596 

$253,027

$391,625 

$2,200,248
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$819,942 

$44,000 

$1,415,831 

$55,000 

Total Revenue-$2,447,843

Donations Membership Corporate Sponsorships Event Tickets



TSF Staff

Peggy O’Neill
Executive Director 
peggyoneill@securityfdn.org

Siobhan Clune
Associate Executive Director 
siobhanclune@securityfdn.org 
 
Carly Coaty
Director of Programs 
carlycoaty@securityfdn.org 
 
Sarah Achenbach
Director of Communications 
sarahachenbach@securityfdn.org 
 
Evelyn Nastos
Accounting and Operations Manager 
evelynnastos@securityfdn.org

Julie Bennett
Fundraising Coordinator 
juliebennett@securityfdn.org
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With the exciting changes at TSF in 2023 and new initiatives, events and an expanded vision of our role in the security 
space, there were needed changes in TSF staff. Siobhan Clune, Director of Development, was promoted to Associate 
Executive Director to manage daily operations, as well as fundraising oversight. Carly Coaty, former OSAC program 
manager, joined the staff as Director of Programs. Julie Bennett, who has worked with TSF on event planning since the 
first TSF Dinner, is now year-round as Fundraising Coordinator.  

Peggy O’Neill’s 10th TSF Anniversary
In 2023, Peggy O’Neill, TSF Executive Director, reached an 
important milestone: ten years at the helm of TSF. Hired in 
2013, she brought exceptional experience in leading 
nonprofits, working with boards and shaping organizations. 
That same year, the then International Security Foundation 
hosted its first annual dinner and sponsored its first OSAC 
event. Among her decade-long achievements have been 
creating TSF’s organization infrastructure; growing a staff and 
programs; securing support for new OSAC Common Interest 
Committees and Country Chapters; raising more than $9 
million; and, in 2023, shepherding TSF’s merger with the 
former Domestic Security Partnership and rolling out an 
exciting rebrand. 

Thank you, Peggy! Here’s to many more years leading TSF.

Peggy O’Neill with husband Peter O’Neill and Lynda and Judge William Webster at 
the 2023 DSAC Annual Meeting and TSF Reception.

“Much of the TSF success story is directly attributable to 
Peggy and the progressive leadership she has provided 
during her 10-year tenure as Executive Director. TSF 
is one of the most well-respected entities within the 
security community. She has played a significant role in 
building this trusted brand that brings people together in a 
meaningful way.”
Dave Komendat, TSF President , 2024 -

“Congratulations to Peggy on completing ten years of 
outstanding leadership of our foundation. With significant 
and humbling assistance from our donors, Peggy has 
ensured that the U.S. State Department, FBI, DHS and 
the private-sector security community have had the 
necessary support for our public-private partnerships 
around the world.”
Rich Davis, TSF President, 2007-2023
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1300 I Street NW, Suite 400 Washington, DC 20005 

Securityfdn.org 
info@securityfdn.org  

832-543-1442

Our Mission

Our Vision

The Security Foundation helps protect U.S. 
citizens and interests at home and abroad 

through education, information sharing and 
funding security-related organizations.

A safer and more secure world for 
U.S. citizens and interests.


